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The idea of restricting gun possession of person under 21 is unthinkable to me. I 

joined the military at the age of 17, was trained on many weapons. The problem is 

not the age, it's the breakdown of society holding people responsible for their own 

actions. Perhaps you could make military service mandatory so our troubled youth 

learn respect and discipline. 


